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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to relocate Meadowbank Public School and Marsden High School to the Meadowbank 
Education and Employment Precinct, following the construction of new facilities. The Meadowbank Education 
Precinct will cater for 1000 primary school students, 1500 secondary school students and a further 120 Intensive 
English Centre students. The new school facilities will house the separate primary school and high school in multilevel, 
multipurpose buildings with play spaces and landscaped areas. 

Relocation to the new school facilities 

Meadowbank Public School and Marsden High School will move to the new school facilities at Rhodes street from 
Term 2, 2022. The challenging circumstances throughout the evolving Covid-19 restrictions have had impacts across 
the construction industry and the delivery of our projects. The relocation was originally planned for the start of 2022. 
While this delay is unavoidable, the teams are working hard to deliver the new facilities. 
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Meadowbank Schools virtual information room 

You are invited you to visit a virtual information room to learn more about the new school facilities. You will be able to 
view information boards, download information packs, ask questions, and leave feedback for the project team.  

The virtual information room will now be available from 9am Monday 25 October to 5pm Sunday 31 October 2021. The 
date has been adjusted since our last project update to provide confirmation of the relocation date. The virtual room 
will be available 24 hours a day while it is open. You will be able to access the virtual room via the Meadowbank 
Schools project webpage: www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/p/meadowbank-education-and-
employment-precinct. 

Information packs 

Information packs will provide more detailed information about the new school facilities, transport and access 
arrangements, and answers to frequently asked questions.  More information will be provided in the lead-up to the 
move to the new school facilities in Term 2, 2022. This will include information about specific local bus routes, site 
tours, and plans for the first day of school at the new location 

Contact us 

Should you have any questions or comments about the project, please contact us via email at 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or phone on 1300 482 651. 
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